

4667 Telegraph Road, Ventura, California 93003 · 805/654-6400 · FAX 805/654-6466

January 28, 2016

By Email: postmaster@Nobel.no

Norwegian Nobel Committee Oslo, Norway

Dear Norwegian Nobel Committee:

I write to nominate Professor Richard Falk for the 2016 Nobel Peace Prize.

Professor Falk has been exceptional in devoting his scholarship and his life to the pursuit of a peaceful world order under international law. He has written more than 50 books and numerous articles toward this end.

He has also been the United Nations Special Rapporteur for the Palestinian Territories, where he served even-handedly and with distinction.

Further, Professor Falk served for many years as the chair of the Nuclear Age Peace Foundation board of directors.

I know that Professor Falk has been nominated for this honor many times in the past, and I incorporate the previous nominations of Professor Stale Eskeland into my own for this 2016 nomination.

Thank you for your consideration of this most worthy man of peace.

Sincerely,

Farzeen Nasri, B.B.A., L.L.M., M.A., Ph.D.

attern Darri

Professor of Political Science and Economics

Director of the Global and International Studies Program

(805) 289-6206

intl studies@yahoo.com